GBC iNtegrate & ML Meeting 
August 6, 2010
Minutes

Berg Hall Conference Room  2-3pm
Present:  Sonja Sibert, Laura Smith, Tony Villalobos, Cynthia Vaughn-Giles, Anneta Sharples, DJ Smith,   Tawny Crum,  Kat Hearon, Susanna Dorr, Lynn Mahlberg, Linda Uhlenkott,  Cindy Hyslop, Pat Anderson, John Tulley (SCS)
R25 (room scheduling software) installation – Shane at CollegeNet was able to identify the problem with the file definition and a successful load was complete from SIS to R25, except for classes that did not have rooms assigned to them, which was anticipated.  Will continue to do testing and should have a “go-live” date scheduled by next Friday.
Student Records –IDP session this week for Enrollment Appointments.  Still validating course catalog in the SHT database.  Attended ASG and discussed 3rd party release mod, display class schedule in shared instance and print outs of student’s schedules.  IDP sessions are nearing the end, with next week’s topics being Grading and Repeats.
Academic Advising –  Met new AA consultant, Brenda Payne.  Reviewed/Updated Academic Advisement Checklist up to Associate of Applied Science
Campus Community – Will do testing , etc. in September after UNR does theirs.
Admissions –  “Go-Live” date will be January 10, 2011 with training being rolled out in December 2010.  Continuing to test Web Application.  GBC will continue to collect the $10 application fee at the time of enrollment and not at the time of application.  Kat will send out the link to the web application to the entire group, so that others outside of those involved directly with Admissions can also do some testing.
Financial Aid – No update.  No meetings until September
Student Financials –  Revised cashiering setup and continued to work on setting up communications.  Cheri Harwell from SCS was here this week to assist with setups.
Security & Technical – ASG meeting held on Aug. 4th and went over AD and SR documentation.  Talked about getting a query for security audits.
Portal – Revised the portal footer
Student Worker, Project Office – Deadline for applications for this position was extended until August 31, 2010.  Keitha has the application, etc. if anyone knows someone who may be interested.
Backfill positions – The job description has been posted on the employment section of the GBC website.  Applications will be accepted until August 18th and will be advertised in the newspaper beginning this weekend.  These are temporary positions for the duration of need for the iNtegrate project.
Query & QBU training – Cheri Harwell (SCS) will be doing a second round of query training for those who have not previously received it, either during the week of Sept. 20th or Sept. 27th.  The format will be similar to the last time, with 2 days for Beginning and 2 days for Advanced with the training in the mornings.  There will also be a QBU session.  Please let Sonja and Lora know by next Wednesday if you have a preference of the week of training and as soon as possible who will be attending.  Space will be limited to 10 people in the query training sessions.
Other –  Lora & Sonja will follow up on Snag-it software with Administration.
Next meeting –  August 13th
